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1 November 2019

Dear Councillor  

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT) REGULATIONS 2017 (Regulation 25)

RE-CONSULTATION ON PLANNING APPLICATION ACCOMPANIED BY AN ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT FOR 9.7 hectare quarry extension (Area 8) eastward from the current working Area 7 to provide 4.9 million tonnes of magnesian limestone followed by restoration of the land with engineered fill from existing adjacent waste treatment facility at Went Edge Quarry, Went Edge Road, Kirk Smeaton, Selby, WF8 3LU

With reference to the above application I write to inform you that I am in receipt of further environmental information which comprises of the following: 

The additional information is available to view on the County Council’s Online Planning Register at the following web address:

https://onlineplanningregister.northyorks.gov.uk/register/PlanAppSrch.aspx
(please use the following planning application reference number NY/2019/0002/ENV)

I should be obliged if you would let me have any comments you wish to make within 30 days of the date on this letter. Please submit your comments via email to planning.control@northyorks.gov.uk Should you wish for a further period in which to respond on this further information, please ensure that such a request is made within this 30 day period. It will be assumed that you do not wish to comment on this further information if a response is not received within the stated period.

Please note that any previous representations made in respect of this application will, unless the County Planning Authority is otherwise informed, be taken into account when considering the application for determination. As such there is no need to re-submit any previous representations made in respect of this application.

If you require any further information or details please contact Felicity Hart on (01609) 780780.

The officer dealing with this application is Felicity Hart.

Yours sincerely

Felicity Hart

Team Leader
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